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     INSPIRING THOUGHTS FROM DG SHERYL 
 

Greetings my Fellow Lions, 

 

I am totally surprised at how fast this Lions year is going by.  We 

only have five more months of the year left.  As this Lions year 

has gone by our District has meet a lot of our goals that I 

established at the beginning.  We transitioned relatively smoothly 

from past districts of 13A and 13E into OH1.  And we couldn’t 

have accomplished this without every Lions help and support.  

We are continuing to have FUN as we serve our community’s 

and I have enjoyed hearing of all the fun and service that you 

give to your community’s as I have visited the clubs in our great 

district, noting that I still have some visitations yet to make.  I 

hope that as I have made those club visitations that I have opened up the doors of communication between 

the district officers and all club members by keeping everyone updated on what is happening in our district 

and at LCI’s level. 

We were able to meet International President’s challenge of chartering a new club within the first quarter of 

the Lions year, and we will continue to support and encourage the growth of our new club in the Delta-

Liberty Lions.  All of these goals were met by every Lions dedication by working together to achieve these 

goals.  Now is the time that we need to continue our combined efforts in growing our Lions membership.  If 

you remember another goal that I set at the beginning of the year, I challenged ALL clubs to have +1 in 

membership by the end of the Lions year.  As I have been watching our membership numbers the past seven 

months we have been slowing gaining speed to reach our goals, and I thank those that have helped us attain 

our goals so far.  But we still have a way to go until we are on the plus side as a whole.  With this being said, 

our State Membership Steering Committee has deemed the month of February the month of a state wide 

membership drive, insuring that all districts benefit membership growth.  So I encourage ALL Lions clubs 

in our District of OH1 to plan a membership night event.  Invite for Impact in your community’s, after all 

“more hands mean more service”.  If you need help planning, or ideas to plan a membership event for your 

club, please contact a district officer, or our District’s Membership Chair, PID Jerry Smith.  He has a 

wealth of information to share with you to help you succeed with your club’s membership goals.  You can 

contact him at pidjerry@gmail.com, or 419-335-6914. 

 

I thank each and every Lion in our District as we have all been instrumental in the growth of our district.  

We cannot accomplish our goals without every Lions help.   

 

We still have a few more “mountains to climb” to reach our goals, and we will continue to keep “rolling 

towards the goal” as we continue the next five months of this Lions year.  Thank you fellow Lions as we all 

exemplify our Association’s motto of “We Serve”! 

 

DG Sheryl and Lion Dan 

 

 

Deadline for March Newsletter is February 24, 2017

http://www.lionsclubs.org/
http://www.ohiolions.org/
mailto:pidjerry@gmail.com
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A LINE FROM VDG BILL 
  

     As Super Sunday approaches, let's make this a Super month of 

Service.  Lions the world over have served over 130 million people during 

the Centennial Service challenge.  Locally, District OH - 1 has performed 

over 11,000 service hours.  Think of all the people we have helped.  Invite 

your friends and neighbors to join in on service projects to increase our 

impact in our communities.  This is a great way to serve while promoting 

our clubs to potential new members. 

       CHANGE! CHANGE! CHANGE! 

       Your club, your way.  Let's structure our club meetings to best benefit 

our members.  CHANGE from tradition.  Just because we've always done it this way, this time, this day 

does not mean we should continue.  Meeting times?  Maybe earlier or later would work better.  Many clubs 

now meet only once a month.  Many clubs now bring the children along and have a cub corner while 

conducting business.  Meals?  Maybe they need to be less expensive, maybe dessert only, or maybe a pot 

luck.  Per form a club survey for member input to see what works best for you.  Remember, Lions Club 

started as a business association.  Maybe it is time to return to this format. It works BNI groups.  The most 

important aspect of club meetings is fellowship.  Make members feel important and have a pleasant 

atmosphere throughout the meeting. 

       Our District convention is just around the corner.  I would like all clubs to let me know any members 

that have died this past year.  July 2016 through the present.  Please give information like years as a Lion, 

offices held, and a picture if available. Our Necrology service will be Saturday morning April 1, 2017.   

       Please make time to attend the convention, we will have some breakout sessions and a very interesting 

speaker from International.  By chance, I had lunch with him at the USA/CANADA forum.  He proved to be 

quite informative and I'm sure he will make a great impression on all. 

       I am still moving about the District, trying to meet as many Lions as I can.  Thanks to all for being so 

friendly and making both my wife and I feel so welcome.  We will be at all Zone meetings and the NWOLEC 

meeting this month.  Please join us. 

1VDG Bill Niejadlik 

  

NOTES FROM 2ND VDG DEAN 
 

Hello Lions of OH1 

     I hope everyone had a great & safe New Years.  We are beginning the busy 

part of the lion year, with many District Conventions, the State Convention & 

the International Convention at the end of the Lion year.    The OH 1 

convention will be in Findlay, on March 31 – April 2nd. I hope that I will see 

many of you at the convention.  We are planning a great time for everyone, the 

registration and information will be out soon. 

      Please contact me if there is anything I can do to assist you or to schedule a 

visit to your club meetings, activities or projects. Please also add me to your 

email lists. My contact information:  email me at bigb31353@gmail.com (if you 

have problems with that email use ndc1353@hotmail.com )or call me on my cell 567-525-2582 anytime or 

day between 8:00 A.M. – 11:30 P.M.  “WE SERVE” 

 

mailto:bigb31353@gmail.com
mailto:ndc1353@hotmail.com
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NORTHWEST OHIO LIONS EYE CARE FOUNDATION MEETING 
The next meeting of the Northwest Ohio Lions Eye Care Foundation will be held February 22, 2017, at the 

Napoleon Lions/Rotary Building (750 West Maumee Avenue, Napoleon, OH) at 6:30 p.m.  Meal cost will be 

$10.  Please RSVP to PDG Pat Goulding at rcgpag@bex.net by Saturday, February 18, 2017.  All Lions of 

OH-1 are members of the foundation and encouraged to attend the meeting.  PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 

DATE! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 February 22, 2017 NWOLECF Meeting, Napoleon Lions/Rotary Bldg, Napoleon, OH 

 February 26, 2017 Cabinet Meeting, Schnipke Inn, Ottawa, OH 

 March 31-April 1, 2017 OH-1 District Convention, Findlay Inn, Findlay, OH 

 May 12-14, 2017 MD-13 State Convention, Kalahari in Sandusky, OH 

 June 30 – July 4, 2017 Centennial Lions Club International Convention, Chicago, IL 

 

What’s Happening with Membership in OH1? 

We have completed 6 months of District OH1’s existence.  We started our year with 1744 members.  At 
the end of December, we had a net loss of 21 members.   
 
Only 20% of our clubs have shown a net increase in membership this year, however, we are also 
pleased that the Cridersville, Delta-Liberty, Defiance, Fayette, Holgate, Kenton, Napoleon, 
Perrysburg Sunrise, Riverdale Community, Scott, Van Buren, and Venedocia Clubs have done so.  
The following clubs have taken in at least one new member as of the end of December: Bellefontaine, 
Bluffton, Continental, Cridersville, Defiance, Fayette, Glandorf, Holgate, Kalida, Kenton, Mc 
Comb, Napoleon, Ohio Northern, Perrysburg Sunrise, Portage, Riverdale Community, Scott, 
Swanton, Toledo Host, Van Buren, Van Wert, Venedocia, Wapakoneta, Wauseon, and West 
Liberty. Good job!  That is 42% of our clubs in OH1 
 
The MD13 Membership Steering Committee is promoting a State-Wide membership drive using our 
revised Ohio Plan during the month of February.  We want every club in the State to hold a membership 
event sometime during February.  Remember that the revised Ohio Plan can be found at the OH1 web 
site www.ohiolionsoh1.org.  There are additional resources on the web site.  Please use them to 
strengthen and maintain your membership. 
. 
If you want to plan a membership night or discuss means of retaining members, remember that the 
officers, zone chairs, and I are all willing to help your club have a successful year.  I can be contacted at 
419-340-8152 or pidjerry@gmail.com.  
Remember that recruiting and retaining members is not just about numbers, it is about providing 
more hands to provide services to our communities. 
 
PID Jerry Smith, OH1 GMT Coordinator  
 

FROM AROUND THE DISTRICT 
Arcadia Lions – Hosted an Evening with major league pitcher Jerry Blevins January 29th 

Arlington Lions – Will be working 4 home Arlington Basketball games in February 

Bluffton Lions – Approved two new member applications at their January Board Meeting 

Bryan Lioness – Collected personal hygiene items for care bags for the Our Caring Hearts Program 

Defiance Lions – Are busy preparing for their Annual Auction to be held March 11 during the Home Show 

Holgate Lions – Will be holding a Pancake Breakfast Sat, Feb 4th at St. Mary’s Hall in Holgate 

Wauseon Lions – Helped cook, serve and bring cookies for the Weekly Community Meal December 29th 

 

mailto:rcgpag@bex.net
http://www.ohiolionsoh1.org/
mailto:pidjerry@gmail.com
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THANK YOU LIONS! 
     I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the Lions Clubs in District OH1 and Lions across our 

great multiple state of Ohio for your generous monetary donations in our quest to help raise funds for 

Brady Hohl and his eSight eyewear.  

     We were able to raise enough funds to complete his fundraising efforts at the beginning of this year, and 

with the generosity of the eSight Company in giving the family a discount. We had collected enough 

donations that we were able to donate funds to another young person in our district in need of the eSight 

eyewear.  

     KaSandra Romero, a freshman, who lives in Montpelier, had been fundraising for the eSight eyewear 

during the same time as Brady, which I didn’t come to find this out until after we had begun fundraising 

efforts for Brady. God worked out all the details and as it has turned out, we have been able to help two  

young individuals with their vision needs, just as Helen Keller had challenged us to do those many years 

ago.  

     So again I say thank you Lions for your generosity! 

 

District Governor Sheryl Burnette – OH1  

 

NECROLOGY SERVICE 
Lions members who have passed away this Lions year will be honored on Saturday morning of the District 

Convention in our Necrology Service.  If a member of your club has passed away this past year please send 

their name, a brief bio of their club activities and a picture (if available) to 1st VDG Bill Niejadlik at 

rugguy522@msn.com  as soon as possible.    

 

LCI FORWARD PAVES THE WAY TO OUR FUTURE 
Our Centennial is an exciting opportunity to celebrate the past, but it's also the perfect time to plan for the 

future.    To meet the emerging needs of our next century of service, Lions developed a strategic plan called 

LCI Forward. This plan offers more tools for training leaders, more global marketing to raise our visibility, 

and more ways to experience the pride of being a Lion. Please share the LCI Forward video with your clubs 

so we can all move Lions forward into our second century of service. 

 

QUICK UPDATES 
 All Aboard for the Lions Journey – Showcase the Lions' remarkable journey of humanitarian service to 

your clubs with the interactive online exhibit. The latest historical episode—International Expansion—is 

now available!  

 100 Ways to Celebrate – Looking for ways to help your clubs celebrate the Centennial? The Ways to 

Celebrate Flyer is a great resource for planning fun and meaningful celebrations.  

 Lions Centennial Videos Rock! – Our Centennial videos celebrate 100 years of the Lions Clubs legacy. 

Share these inspiring videos with your clubs to help them learn more about our history and global impact.  

 It All Adds Up to Success – Keep track of how our Centennial programs are doing by visiting our newly 

updated Lions100 web page. The site now features global tallies for all Centennial programs.  

 

 

 

mailto:rugguy522@msn.com
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=vcbBmmeuY6rZbTQjAJuHH55p2MwOqNPgQ1tKt1TVUOWaBENXAGPtnHoXKepyV7AqTzaNnZUv5DYQkWS_Kfq6bQ%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=iYmZ1OPQNyUe4uTI5Q91tOWQoEf08keiB1goYlO506hhgg5gGvGKnvo4fKWcuGijXh2A-Ef0CTExuOp4-DsQ-w%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=s9QqRQG4B4q1lmaoVzu1aux7qq46xjxcLWm2_rzWhmwhdeGkZy_aQ7-17suJz_pFqu2jrQJR2CKfVQVgmnzRuQ%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=TKDGrn6yn90TTMLiBXxso9POxWC0xcb94KEUERBmYTMVkAcGBfPi5NXsGS7qYG0YPWAgHRuwcxPVG1fFSJiC0w%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=TKDGrn6yn90TTMLiBXxso9POxWC0xcb94KEUERBmYTMVkAcGBfPi5NXsGS7qYG0YPWAgHRuwcxPVG1fFSJiC0w%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=2iQD7lY3ZSDqJslvaWdm398bf9mgaeMhbb6JKlaimXdq2pPoBVeebo_5EP2JTjv48N8p-wAIcp5lHBJYB06DEw%7E%7E
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=hFfhW1woaR7v0xc9OEFO6Q%7E%7E&pe=KWsv7ktG-tS7E50Skkb3B4oB25dtSc2yzUVQBSc2lELpornF4jt-0ttpJkBHQN-Ll5lt6srjAbkVy6_H6F1jhg%7E%7E


2017 Lions  
District OH1 
Convention 

 

You’re Invited to Join 
Gov. Sheryl & Dan Burnette & ID Bob & Michelle Libin 

 

March 31-April 1, 2017 
Friday       Saturday
   

4-6:30—Registration               8-12:00—Registration 
6:30-8:30—Pulled Pork Sandwich Buffet Dinner           9:30-10:30—Opening Business Session 

Orange & Black Motorcycle-Theme            10:45-11:45—Memorial & Necrology Service 
Leather Vests, Jackets & Chaps             12-1:30—Celebrating Our Youth Deli Buffet Lunch 
Last Cabinet Meeting with All Club Awards                     Youth Programs & Peace Poster Winner 

8:30-10:00—Hospitality Rooms & Poker Run            Leo Club Awards & Raffles 
Desserts & Drinks…Raffles & Refreshments       1:45-2:45—Break-Out Session I  
 

Findlay Inn      3-4:00—Break-Out Session II 
200 E. Main Cross      4:15-5:00—Business Meeting & Elections 
Findlay, OH 45840   5:30—Governor’s Grand Banquet 
For Reservations—    Chicken Marsala OR Parmesan Tilapia 
$94—Code LION17      Kids Meals Also Available 
1-800-825-1455         International Director Bob Libin 

Findlayinn.com          Special Awards & Raffles  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REGISTRATION 

Name Club Friday Buffet-$25 Saturday Lunch-$25 
Saturday Dinner-$35 
Mark Chicken OR Fish NO Meals-$10 Lion, Lioness, Leo, 

    Kids Meal-$15 Kids Buffet-$15 Kids Meal-$20 Reg. Only Spouse or Guest 

1       

2       

3       

4       

5       

6       

7       

8       

9       

10       

Totals         
 

Please mail the registration to and make checks payable to—District OH1 
Convention, Convention Chair Amy Murphy, 14264 Road 8, Cecil, OH 45821 

Phone—419-769-3000  Email—asapphaire@aol.com 

Deadline for Registration—March 23, 2017 



2017 Lions  
District OH1 
Convention 

Program Ad Sponsors 
 

Please support our District OH1 Lions Convention  
by placing an ad, sending in congratulations  

or warm wishes to our officers, or by having your name 
listed in the program as a contributor.   

Thank you for supporting the 2017 Convention! 
 

Advertising Rates & Sizes 
½ Page—8”x 5”   $100 
¼ Page—4”x 2 ½”   $50 
Business Card    $30 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Advertiser/Contributor’s Name ____________________________________________ 
Address ______________________________________________________________ 
Email     ______________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number ________________________________________________________ 
Ad Size_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Ad Copy or Message____________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please email all logos or camera-ready ads to—Convention Chair Amy Murphy 
at asapphaire@aol.com by March 10, 2017. 

 

Make checks payable to—District OH1 Convention. 
 

Mail this form and check to—Convention Chair Amy Murphy, 14264 Road 8, Cecil, OH 
45821.  If you have any questions, email or call Amy at 419-769-3000.  

Deadline for Ads & Sponsorships—March 10, 2017 

 

mailto:asapphaire@aol.com


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 
 

 



 



 

Lions International Peace Poster Contest 

The Future of Peace 

It’s the 30th anniversary of our Peace Poster Contest! To 

celebrate, we redesigned our Peace Poster kits.  Invite young 

artists in your communities to submit a poster design that 

expresses our theme, “The Future of Peace.” The contest is a great 

way to connect with your community and encourage youth to 

express their vision of peace. 

 

Children aged 11–13 are eligible to participate. All you need to do 

to unlock a child’s creativity is purchase a Peace Poster kit from club supplies. Purchase your Peace Poster kit 

today! 

 

 

   

http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php


 

DISTRICT OH-1 LEADERSHIP 

 
District Governor 

  Lion Sheryl Burnette (Lion Dan) 

  5355 CR 18 

  Wauseon, OH  43567 

  Home:  567-454-9739 

  smg.osufan@gmail.com 

 

First Vice District Governor 

  Lion Bill Niejadlik (Lion Ellie) 

  2620 Kinsale Court 

  Toledo, OH  43615 

  Home:  419-297-1141 

  rugguy522@msn.com 

 

Second Vice District Governor 

  Lion Dean Carruthers 

  915 Park St. 

  Findlay, OH  45840 

  Cell:  567-525-2582 

  bigb31353@gmail.com 

Immediate Past District Governor 

  Lion Micheal Gibbs 

  PO Box 175 

  Rushsylvania, OH 43347 

  Cell: 937-935-0477 

  Lionmtg@gmail.com 

    
Immediate Past District Governor  

  Lion Nick Schmunk (Lion 

  Ashley) 

  604 E Elm St 

  Wauseon, OH  43567 

  Cell:  419-270-0203 

  njs_schmunk@hotmail.com

Cabinet Secretary  

  PDG Marv Crawford (Lion Deb) 

  108 Christy Ct.  PO Box 765 

  McComb, OH  45858 

  Home:  419-293-3458 

  Cell:  419-421-1652 

  craw5md@gmail.com 

 

Cabinet Treasurer 

  PDG Dan Ritter (Lion Pat) 

  4635 Twp Rd 235 

  McComb, OH  45858 

  Home:  419-293-2350 

  dan_ritter@frontier.com

2016-2017 ZONE CHAIRPERSONS                         

Zone A Chairperson   
   1VDG Bill Niejadlik (Lion Ellie) 

   2620 Kinsale Ct. 

   Toledo, OH  43615 

   419-297-1141 

   rugguy522@msg.com 

 

Zone B Chairperson 

   PDG Ron Meyers (Lion Donna)  

   875 Cripple Creek Ct. 

   Napoleon, OH  43545 

   419-592-6771 

   rrmeyers35@centurylink.net 

 

Zone C Chairperson 

   Lion Jim Collins (Lion Carol) 

   7700 Sylvan Oaks Way 

   Sylvania, OH  43560 

   419-841-8705 

   jim.collins@promedica.org

Zone D Chairperson 

    Lion Don Wiechart 

    500 N. St. Mary’s Rd. 

    Spencerville, OH  45887 

    419-647-6906 

    donwiechart@aol.com    

   
 

 

 

 

 

Chairperson Zone E 

   PDG Marv Crawford (Lion 

      Deb)  

   PO Box 765 

   McComb, OH  45858 

   419-293-3458 

   craw5md@gmail.com

Zone F Chairperson 

   Lion Dean Carruthers 

   915 Park St. 

   Findlay, OH  45840 

   567-525-3542 

   bigb31353@gmail.com 

 

Zone G Chairperson  

    PCC Darlene Roll  

    1385 TR 216 

  Bellefontaine, OH 43311 

  937-599-1111 

    bhr8456@embarqmail.com 

 

Zone H Chairperson 

     Currently Vacant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor Lion Dorothy Yenser 18767 CR 1027, Defiance OH 43512 

Email:  newsletter@ohiolionsoh1.org Phone: 419-393-4259 

mailto:smg.osufan@gmail.com
mailto:rugguy522@msn.com
mailto:Lionmtg@gmail.com
mailto:njs_schmunk@hotmail.com
mailto:rrmeyers35@centurylink.net
mailto:donwiechart@aol.com
mailto:craw5md@gmail.com
mailto:newsletter@ohiolionsoh1.org

	OH-1 LIONS
	FEBRUARY 2017
	INSPIRING THOUGHTS FROM DG SHERYL
	UPCOMING EVENTS
	LCI Forward Paves the Way to Our Future
	Quick Updates
	The Future of Peace

	DISTRICT OH-1 LEADERSHIP
	District Governor
	Lion Sheryl Burnette (Lion Dan)
	5355 CR 18
	Wauseon, OH  43567
	Home:  567-454-9739
	smg.osufan@gmail.com
	Cabinet Treasurer
	PDG Dan Ritter (Lion Pat)
	4635 Twp Rd 235
	McComb, OH  45858
	Home:  419-293-2350
	dan_ritter@frontier.com
	1VDG Bill Niejadlik (Lion Ellie)
	2620 Kinsale Ct.
	Toledo, OH  43615
	419-297-1141
	rugguy522@msg.com
	donwiechart@aol.com
	Lion Dean Carruthers
	915 Park St.
	Findlay, OH  45840
	567-525-3542
	Zone G Chairperson
	PCC Darlene Roll
	1385 TR 216
	Bellefontaine, OH 43311

